Grapa Ospidéal
Oirthear na hEireann

PQ Rep IEHG
Email: parep@iehg.ie
18th July 2022
Deputy Robert Troy T.D.,
Dail Eireann,

Leinster House,

Kildare Street,

Dublin 2

E: robert.troy@oireachtas.ie

Re: PQ 36606/22 — Attendances, RHM

“To ask the Minister for Health the total number of attendances at Midlands Regional
Hospital, Mullingar Emergency Department in 2019, 2020, 2021 and 2022.”

Dear Deputy Troy,
| refer to the above Parliamentary Question seeking an update on the total number of
attendances at Regional Hospital Mullingar, which has been referred to the lreland East

Hospital Group for direct response.

| have had this matter examined, please see requested data below:

e 2019 37,695
e 2020 30,1581
e 2021 36,074
e 2022 (Jan— May) 16,953

| trust this information is of assistance to you.

Yours sincerely

Paul Gallagher
Chief Director of Nursing and Midwifery
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